Notice Regarding Automatic Cancellation of LLB Admission on 28th August and Last
Admission on 29th August 2017

All candidates who are required to submit any pending documents should note the the
deadline for submission of documents has been extended up to 28th Aug 2017 and not 29th
August 2017.

If a candidate is unable to furnish the required document by 28th August 2017 4.30 pm, her /
his admission will be automatically cancelled without any further information to her / him.

The Admissions for the current Academic year have to close on 31st August 2017. Hence,
there is no possibility of any further extension or relaxation.

All the seats that will fall vacant on 28th August 2017 due to non-furnishing of documents,
will be open for admission on 29th August 2017. At this point of time, it is not clear how
many seats may fall vacant on 28th August 2017.

Hence, all candidates on the border line of the cut off marks in the third list of LL.B.
Admission List, may remain in readiness to report for admission on 29th August 2017 at 11
am sharp to the Admission Committee with all the required documents.

They will be given admission on the basis of availability of seat in a given Law Centre in
order of preference and merit.



